
 

INFORMATION NOTE OF THE GREAT PARTY 

 

“MONTESA 75 YEARS!” 
 

POSTPONED 

-Ladies and Gentlemen, we are sorry to inform you that due to the situation 

created by the Covid-19 around the world, the celebration “Montesa 75 years!” 

that we had planned for October 2020 is postponed to an undetermined date,  

until the existence of a vaccine or an official confirmation giving us full 

guarantees that there is no possibility of contagion. 

That is why we leave the date open until the situation improves, either next 

year or later. 

We hope this announcement finds you in good health. We will keep you 

informed. 

Note: We are a group of passionate friends of the Montesa brand who organize, without profit 

and with great enthusiasm, the Great Party of "MONTESA 75 YEARS!". 

Signed : The organizing committee 

      


